
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon Karen Wright, 

Charlie Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, June 14, 2024 2:33 PM 
'Karen Wright' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: TECO Bill 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/14/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 06471-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240026, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Best regards, 

Charlie Smith II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure 

-----Original Message-----
From: Karen Wright <kawright0610@icloud.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 1:47 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: TECO Bill 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

I have a 450 sq ft efficiency apartment and they did not think I was paying enough, so they did something to make my 
bill go from $23 to $97. How is that even possible. I live without air now. You are stuck because there is not another 
Electricity Option like you get wi internet so I guess they can do whatever they want 
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